
 

 

November 14, 2024 

 

Y13 Progress Evening Thursday 28th November 4pm-7pm  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The Parents evening for Y13 (including any Garibaldi students who travel to 

Meden School for lessons), will be held in school Thursday 28th November, with 

bookable appointments between 4 and 7pm.  

This is an excellent opportunity for you and your child to come along and meet staff 

to discuss current progress, celebrate successes, discuss concerns and set targets. 

HOW TO BOOK AN APPOINTMENT? 

You can book an appointment online using your MCAS app.  

• Log on to your MCAS Parent Portal 

• From the menu select Parents Evening 

• Select your time  

• Click Book 

 

If you have any difficulty logging on to your MCAS app please contact us on 

office@medenschool.co.uk 

 

GARIBALDI STUDENTS 

As you are not able to access MCAS, please email tcoulson@medenschool.co.uk 

who will be able be able to help you with booking an appointment. 

 

Booking will open at 6pm on today and will close at 12noon on 28th November 

This is an important year for our Y13 students and communication between school 

and home is essential, so we really hope that you can attend.   

Kind regards 

  

 

Mrs Smith 

Head of Meden College 
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